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Amy Johnson

From: Joan Lloyd <jello879@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 1:47 PM
To: citycouncil
Subject: NEN's comments about ADU's

City Councilors, 
 
After discussion and votes at the February 21 meeting NEN had the following comments about Accessory 
Dwelling Units: 
 
- Allow only one ADU per lot 
 
-Allow ADU's to be up to 900 sf or 75% of the main building 
 
-Allow ADU's in rear yards 
 
-The maximum height of a detached ADU should not exceed that of the primary dwelling 
 
-Minimum setback for a detached ADU should be 5 ft 
 
-Maximum lot coverage should be 60% 
 
-Minimum parking should be one off-street parking space for an ADU 
 
-Occupancy: the owner should be required to live in the primary dwelling 
 
-ADU's should meet design standards as expressed in the NEN-SESNA Neighborhood Plan 
 
NEN would appreciate your consideration of our input. 
 
Joan lloyd, NEN Chair 
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